



9th June 2022

John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Although there are only a few weeks left in the term it is a very busy time with a number of events coming up.

Aberfeldy Mod

This year the children's part of the Aberfeldy Mod is taking place virtually. Primary pupils have been busy working with Feisgoil tutors and staff in school to learn the poems and songs for the Mod. To allow additional practise, the songs and poems are available on the school website https://www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk/primary/aberfeldy-mod/ and the P4-7 GME class have access to them on their class team.

To enter pupils need to submit a video entry by Monday 13th June along with a £1 entry fee. Further information on entering can be found here: Perthshire & Angus Provincial Mod – Aberfeldy Mod While parents and carers are responsible for entering, if you are having difficulties or require support with the entry fee please don't hesitate to contact me.

P1 Information Evening

As previously intimated an information session for new P1 parents is taking place on Tuesday 14th June at 6pm. Parents who plan to attend and have not yet indicated this should do so as soon as possible.

Sports Day

Weather permitting, our Sports Day for nursery and primary pupils is on Friday 17th June at 1.30pm on the school pitches. The reserve date is Friday 24th June. The Parent Council are once again running a Cake and Candy stall where you can donate items as well as purchase some treats to enjoy during the event while helping boost the Parent Council funds. Please note that during the event pupils must stay with their classes; afterwards they will return to school and be dismissed as normal at the end of the school day.

Summer Fayre and Pirates of the Curry Bean

On Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd June P4-7 pupils are putting on their show 'Pirates of the Curry Bean'. Tickets are currently available. Prior to the event starting at 6.30pm, P7 pupils have organised a Summer Fayre which starts at 5.30pm. There will be a range of stalls from various groups such as some individual classes and the Parent Council.

Celebration of Success

Our annual Celebration of Success for primary pupils is taking place in the assembly hall on Wednesday 29th June at 1.45pm. Individual letters will soon be issued to speakers and prize-winners informing parents and













giving an advance opportunity to book 2 tickets. On 23rd June the remaining tickets will be available from reception on a first come first served basis.

End of Term

The term ends at noon on Thursday 30th June.

As we are all aware the weather can be very changeable at this time of year. On sunny days pupils have a sunhat and wear suntan lotion as well as bring in lotion to reapply as required. Pupils should have water bottle to allow them to hydrate easily during the school day. The water bottles should only contain water. That said, we do recognise that there may be a few pupils who require a separate arrangement — if this is the case please inform class teachers.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for their help and support throughout the year. Until recently we have been unable to have parents in school – despite this we have greatly benefitted from working with individual parents as well as the Parent Council. Staff value this partnership working and we look forward to being able to expand this again next session.

This is a very busy and exciting time of year – particularly as we have not been able to hold events for a couple of years. We look forward to welcoming you to join in with these occasions and celebrations.

Yours faithfully

Mrs V Marshall DHT Primary